
 

 

 

Newsletter No 17                                                                                             Friday 29th January 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I wanted to take some time in the newsletter today to demonstrate the strength in our community to 

offer support when it is most needed and say a huge THANKYOU. 

In recent weeks several groups, businesses and individuals have stepped forward with contributions to 

help us support children with their learning at home.  

There have been families in need of technology so their children can access remote learning. Firstly the 

DfE have provided us with 14 laptops which have all been distributed out to families.  In addition to this, 

Kingsway Church have donated 2 laptops and friends of a family from school have donated two tab-

lets.  

Our local Rotary Club have made a donation to school, and our aim is to put together some pencil 

cases,  with basic equipment to support families who may be in need of these. Please email the office 

if your child needs, pen, pencil, scissors etc. and we will arrange collection. 

Wombourne Community Association are also working with school in a variety of ways. Over Christmas 

they supported local families financially and they are now working with school to purchase additional 

netbooks to support more children with their remote learning. 

Thanks to Staffordshire County Council, families will continue to receive free school meals support over 

February Half Term. 

And finally, thanks to all of your hard work and the staff in school, the children continue to access learn-

ing in readiness for their return to school. 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

Next week is Children's Mental Health Week (1st-7th February) and with the current situation we find 

ourselves in, we think it's more important than ever to celebrate this week. This year's theme is 'Express 

Yourself.' We want to let our pupils know how proud we are of them and want them to take a moment 

to remind themselves of all the great things they can achieve in the most difficult of circumstances. 

Next week's PSHE lessons will revolve around the theme of mental health and include some fun ideas 

and different ways that children can express themselves. 

Attached, is an information leaflet from the charity Place2be with more information and ways you can 

support your child at home. It also includes advice and links with information about what to do if you 

are worried about your child's mental health. 




